
 

 

Golf Cart Ordinance 

Because of Oakland’s unique nature, it’s one of the growing number of communities that has 
approved the limited use of golf carts on Town roadways.  The ordinance, passed in 2005, 
requires all golf carts be registered through the Oakland Police Department. A copy of the 
ordinance will be issued to the owner at the time of registration, but here are some quick things 
you need to know before operating in the town limits… 
 

• All golf cart owners must be 18 years of age or older. 

• There is a $12 annual registration fee which is due every January. 

• There will be no prorated registrations. 

• Previously registered golf carts can re-register each year by January 31 for only $10. 

• Owners re-registering golf carts after January 31 will be charged the annual fee of $12. 

• Driving a golf cart without a current registration may result in a $25 fine. 

Please visit www.oaklandfl.gov to review the entire golf cart ordinance and view the map of the 
areas of town where golf carts are permitted.  
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